
April 17, 2025

Dear Warden Ostrander and members of County Council,

Please be advised that the Annual General Meeting for the Northumberland County Housing Corporation 
(NCHC) has been scheduled for May 28, 2025, beginning at 1:30 p.m. On behalf of 
the NCHC, we would like to invite all members of Northumberland County Council to attend this 
meeting for information and would like to invite a representative of County Council to provide 
remarks on behalf of the Shareholder.

A fulsome report will come forward at the May County Council meeting to confirm Directors for the 
NCHC and to share a detailed agenda for the Annual General Meeting.

We thank you for your ongoing support of the critical work the NCHC is doing to build and 
maintain safe and affordable rental housing where everyone feels a sense of belonging.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Carman General Manager, Northumberland County Housing Corporation


